
Cedar Meadow Lake Watershed District
Minutes of Management Committee Meeting

October 13, 2016

The meeting did not commence because the quorum was not met.

In attendance:  Tommy Lee, District Chairman
 Michele Cosper, District Clerk

Next Meeting               

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Management Committee was scheduled for 7:30 P.M. on 
Thursday, November 10, 2016 in Room 3 at the Leicester Town Hall.

A True Copy Attest:

Michele M. Cosper
District Clerk



Cedar Meadow Lake Watershed District
Memorandum

Date: September 15, 2016

Subject:      District Communications  

To:          Management Committee

From:          District Clerk

District Clerk Michele Cosper reported the following communications for the period of August 12, 2016 to 
September 15, 2016.  This memorandum will be attached to the September 15, 2016 Management Committee 
Meeting minutes:

8/12 Tax Update sent by District Treasurer

8/15 Article in T&G published that touched upon the District’s relationship with Mr. Doug Belanger.

8/21 Mr. Hobson had a question regarding liability and the “No Trespassing” signs that the dam.  District 
Clerk replied she would raise his concerns at the September meeting.

8/25 Mr. Forsberg reported that he observed in a eel in the lake.  It was about 2 ft long.

8/27 Communication between District Clerk and District Treasurer regarding foreclosure notice in T&G of 
138 Charles Street.

8/30 Notification sent by electronic distribution list of three items:  (1) drawdown date (also to be included in 
the Fall Newsletter), (2) Eagle Project at first beach on Fairview, and (3) Rawson Street Bridge Public Meeting 
at the Town Hall.

8/30 Mr. Lee forwarded information regarding phosphorus content in fertilizer in Massachusetts that was 
seen posted at Klems.  

9/2 Request sent to District Management Committee to change September meeting date from the nineth to 
the fifteenth.  

9/7 Call to the District Treasurer to the District Clerk regarding non-payment of the betterment when 27 
Rawson Drive was sold to David and Amanda Sheehan.  The District Treasurer will follow up.  

9/9 Note from Zemaitis Baker regarding weeds near the Rawson Street Bridge

9/14 Notification regarding new septic installation at 37 Fairview Drive


